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TOWN OF OLD SAYBROOK


Planning Commission
Executive Board

Judith S. Gallicchio, Chairman

Robert J. McIntyre, Vice Chairman

H. Stuart Hanes, Secretary



302 Main Street ( Old Saybrook, Connecticut 06475-1741


Telephone (860) 395-3131 ( FAX (860) 395-3125

MINUTES


SPECIAL MEETING


Wednesday, January 22, 2003 at 7:00 p.m.


Pasbeshauke Pavilion at Saybrook Point Park

155 College Street Extension
Members
Robbie A. Marshall

Kathleen R. Smith

Alternate Members

Richard D. Tietjen

Salvatore V. Aresco
[Vacant]
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Old Saybrook Planning Commission 

Meeting Minutes of January 22, 2003


I. CALL TO ORDER:  Chairman Judith Gallicchio called the meeting to order at 7:06 p.m.

II. ROLL CALL

Attendant Members



Absent Members

Judith Gallicchio, Chairman


Salvatore Aresco, Alternate Member

Stuart Hanes, Secretary

Robbie Marshall, Regular Member

Kathleen Smith, Regular Member

Richard Tietjen, Alternate Member

Attendant Staff

Christine Nelson, Town Planner

Bryan Zielinski, Recording Clerk

III. OLD BUSINESS

A. “Ingham Hill Road” Petition to Designate as Local Scenic Road
From the intersection with Interstate 95 northerly to the end of the paved portion
Petitioners: Barbara J. Maynard, et al.

MOTION to set the effective date of February 1, 2003 for the Scenic Road Designation of “Ingham Hill Road”.  MOVED by Stuart Hanes.  SECONDED by Robbie Marshall.  APPROVED 4-0-0.

VI. PRESENTATION

A. “Options for Density”
Presenter: C. James Gibbons, Extension Educator
University of Connecticut, Center for Land Use Education and Research

Mr. Gibbons began his presentation at 7:15 p.m. for the Commission and members of the public.  Following the presentation, Mr. Gibbons answered questions from the audience.

VII. REGULAR BUSINESS

Nothing scheduled

IX. ADJOURNMENT

MOTION to adjourn the meeting at 9:30 p.m. until the next special meeting on January 29, 2003 at 7:30 p.m. at Pasbeshauke Pavilion, 155 College Street, Saybrook Point.  MOVED by Stuart Hanes.  SECONDED by Judy Gallicchio.  APPROVED 4-0-0.

Respectfully submitted,

Bryan Zielinski, Recording clerk
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